
December 17, 2007

To all Doxpop users:

As of December 17, 2007, court case information from Monroe County is no longer being updated in the

Doxpop System. All other county and municipal courts that have partnered with Doxpop are unaffected by
this change. Doxpop will continue to provide up-to-date case information in 132 courts in 43 other counties.

The courts of Monroe County have switched to a new case management system (CMS) provided by the State
Court’s Judicial Technology and Automation Committee (JTAC). In anticipation of this change, Doxpop
made its first written request to begin work on an interface with the JTAC system on January 29, 2007. On

October 25 we formally requested access to Monroe County case information via the new system. We are
waiting for the Division of State Court Administration to act on our request. Until Doxpop is granted access
to public information in the JTAC system, Doxpop is unable to provide up-to-date information for Monroe
County court cases.

Doxpop will continue to provide access to historical Monroe County case information, but new cases filed in

Monroe County and new information about existing Monroe County cases will no longer be available via the
Doxpop website. Cases filed in Monroe County on or after 12/17/2007 will not be available on Doxpop.
Cases filed in Monroe County prior to this date will not be updated in Doxpop to reflect additional minute
entries, nor changes to parties, attorneys, hearings, or case dispositions. Similarly, Doxpop is unable to
provide e-mail notification for new or changed case information for Monroe County cases as of this date.
Basically, the information available in Doxpop about Monroe County court cases will be “frozen” as of

December 17, 2007.

On-line access to the state-provided system may be available at http://www.courts.in.gov/. Look for “Court
Case Public Records Search” at the top-right of the page. If you need to speak with someone at the Monroe
County Court, contact information is available at http://www.co.monroe.in.us/circuitcourt/. 

We regret any inconvenience this may cause. Please call us if you rely heavily on access to Monroe County
information and wish to make any changes to your subscription.

Thank you for using Doxpop.

Ray Ontko, President
866-369-7671

P.S. A copy of this letter is available online at http://www.doxpop.com/prod/MonroeCounty20071217.pdf.
For additional information, visit http://www.doxpop.com/prod/help/HelpTopic/MonroeCountyINStatus
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